

## STATE OF NEVADA

## DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE

TERRY R. CRAWFORTH

Director

Deputy Director

GENE WELLER

1100 Valley Road Reno, Nevada 89512 (775) 688-1500 • Fax (775) 688-1595

RECEVED

June 5, 2004

JUN 1 0 2004

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

Mr. Allen Biaggi, Administrator Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 333 W. Nye Lane Carson City, NV 89706

Dear Allen,

We have been in contact with David Emme of your staff regarding the nomination of someone from the Department of Wildlife to serve as a Trustee on the Natural Resources Damage Council. I would like to nominate Rich Haskins our Fisheries Bureau Chief for this position.

We appreciate the opportunity to represent wildlife interests on the council. If you need further information regarding this matter, please give us a call. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Terry Crawforth
Director